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          PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT & PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

TO:  Boone County Commission, Media & Others 

 

FROM:   Bryan Boyce, Road Maintenance Superintendent 

 

DATE: 3/28/2016  

 

EVENT: Road Closure on Knox Dr. 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Boone County Public Works will close a section Knox Dr for repairs 

today, Monday, March 28, 2016 through Friday, April 8, 2016.  This 

will affect the section of Knox Dr between Hartford Rd and 

Kendallwood Rd.  Motorist will need to use an alternate route. 

  


